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Charles Hale QC comments in the The Telegraph
5th December 2019
Charles Hale QC, comments in the Daily Telegraph, on a new study released today, which finds that
children whose parents split before aged 6, are at a greater risk of being bullied, feeling lonely and being
unhappy at school.

 

To read the full article click here.
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